
 

 

June 3, 2020 

 

COMMENTS OF THE CITIES OF ANAHEIM, AZUSA, BANNING,  

COLTON, PASADENA, AND RIVERSIDE, CALIFORNIA ON THE  

DRAFT TARIFF LANGUAGE FOR THE MARKET SETTLEMENTS TIMELINE INITIATIVE  

 

 In response to the CAISO’s request, the Cities of Anaheim, Azusa, Banning, Colton, Pasadena, and 

Riverside, California (collectively, the “Six Cities”) provide their comments on the Draft Tariff Language for 

the Market Settlements Timeline initiative dated May 20, 2020: 

 

 Section 11.29.7.4.6  In the first sentence, “T+18” should be “T+18M”. 

 

Section 11.29.8.6  It is not appropriate to delete all reference to Section 13 from this section, 

because (as recognized in the proposed revised version of Section 13.1.4), 

the Section 13 procedures would apply to continuing disputes over the 

CAISO’s determinations on settlement disputes.  It would be clearer to say 

in Section 11.29.8.6, “The provisions of Section 13 will apply to 

resolution of any challenges to the CAISO’s determination with respect to 

any settlement dispute.” 

 

Section 11.29.17.3(2) In the first line, add “Advice” after “Payment”. 

 

Submitted by, 

 

Bonnie Blair 

Thompson Coburn LLP 

1909 K Street N.W., Suite 600 

Washington, D.C. 20006-1167 

bblair@thompsoncoburn.com   

202-585-6905 

 

Attorney for the Cities of Anaheim, Azusa, Banning, Colton, 

Pasadena, and Riverside, California 
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